
 

 

 

 

 

  

Reference Dog Incident 

 
 

Irving, Texas, July 23, 2020 – The Irving Police Department received a report of a 

dog possibly being mistreated on July 22, 2020, in the 2600 block of Burning Tree 

Lane. The caller reported that the dog was confined in a wire crate outside, had no 

access to shelter or water, and was possibly pregnant. Irving Animal Services 

responded to the location and made contact with the owner. At the time of the visit, 

both dogs on property were active, alert, and appeared healthy. 

 

Irving Animal Services Officers are continuing their investigation into this incident. 

Please be mindful that the volume of calls for service on this incident are delaying 

our ability answer new calls for service. If you are having difficulty reaching Animal 

Services by phone at 972-721-2256, or you can make a report online at 

www.cityofirving.org/3265/Animal-Services. 

 

http://www.cityofirving.org/3265/Animal-Services

